From: reiai eryan. |

Sent: 29 February 2024 16:39
To: Planning
Subject: 2023/5103/P

|[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links. attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify yvour password etc.

| support this planning application. A great way to reinvigorate these tunnels, create much needed new
jobs and create a new attraction for residents and tourists alike

Thank you
Heidi Bryant



